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MLK Jr. Birthday Holiday  
Monday, January 20th 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING LIBRARY CLOSINGS 

 

Due to potential inclement weather, the Perquimans 
County Library will be closed tomorrow, January 11, 
2025. 
 
The Perquimans County Library will close at 5:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, January 30, 2025, in order for staff to attend Judi 
Bugniazet’s Retirement Party.  Currently, Ms. Bugniazet 
is the Regional Director of the Pettigrew Regional Library 
who is retiring this month. 
 


